Mount Terry Public School

Growing Strong Reaching Far



Mount Terry Crazy Colour Run Day-Monday 5th December

Dear Parent/Guardian,

The Mount Terry Crazy Colour Run Day is fast approaching! It will be a huge colourful experience and is one of the most exciting days on our 2022 school calendar. In addition to powdered colour being thrown, there will also be water stations where students are squirted with water. We are encouraging all children to participate. Children will be required to run/walk around an obstacle course for approximately 15 minutes with their group. The water and coloured powder will be thrown by the staff.

We are happy to announce that visitors are welcome to attend the event this year and watch their child participate. Children will also be able to be signed out at the door of their regular classroom at the conclusion of their run. Please arrive 5 minutes before your child's allocated start time at the back oval if you'd like to attend.

Ti	m	eta	b	le

11:20am-Year 6

11:40am-Year 4 and 5

12:00pm-Year 2 and 3

12:20pm-Kindy and Year 1

Please complete the note below if you WOULD NOT like your child to participate on the day.

Date: Monday 5th December

What to wear: The day will be a <u>mufti day</u> for all students. To heighten the effectiveness of the colour powder, we encourage students to wear a white t-shirt. The colour powder used in the event is non-toxic, biodegradable and environmentally friendly consisting of 98% corn starch and 2% food colouring. It will likely wash out of your child's clothing, however we recommend that you consider the possibility of staining when selecting your child's clothing for the day.

What to bring:

- Towel and plastic bag—to wipe off excess powder and to dry off before returning to class
- Water bottle
- Hat/Cap
- Optional: Sunglasses/Goggles-Staff will do their best to squirt the water at the torsos of participants, however wind and
 other factors can result in students getting powder in the face. As such, you may wish for your child to bring their own
 eye protection such as sunglasses or goggles.

What if my child has a medical condition? (e.g. Asthma etc.)

For asthmatic children, we will ensure they have their puffer on them or with their teacher whilst completing the course. A bandana/face mask is also optional.

Thank you for your fundraising efforts and your support of Mount Terry PS. It is greatly appreciated.

Mr Matthew Fownes ≫		
Mount Terry Cr	azy Colour Run Day	
I WOULD NOT like my child Day on Monday 5th December at Mount Terry Public School.	of class	to participate in the 2022 Crazy Colour Run
Name and Signature:		Date:

Mount Terry Public School 175 Ashburton Drive Albion Park NSW 2527

Email: mtterry-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
Website: https://mtterry-p.schools.nsw.gov.au

Phone: (02) 4257 4370

Fax: (02) 4257 4380